City of Detroit
Inter-Departmental Communication

TO: Richard Doherty, City Engineer
City Engineering/Department of Public Works

FROM: Debra Singleton, Engineer

Detroit Water and Sewerage Department
DATE: September 5, 2019
RE: Petition No. 1062

Requested Outright Vacation of De Buel, Foster, Heintz, Girardin, and Alleys in
the Area Bound By Sherwood, Miller, New York Central R.R. and Georgia

The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) is in receipt of the subject petition. There are
sewers and water mains located in the requested outright vacated streets and alleys. DWSD has no
objection to the requested vacations provided that the following conditions are met:

- The sewers and water mains service no other properties and only service the properties owned
by the Petitioner, if not the Petitioner must prepare relocation plans for the sewers and water
mains signed by a Registered Engineer. DWSD will review the relocation plans, and the
Petitioner must grant satisfactory easements for the relocated sewers and water mains where
applicable, or obtain Right-of-Way approval for relocation. The Petitioner is to bear the entire

cost of the proposed relocation plans, including construction, demolition, permitting, inspection,
survey, etc.

- If DWSD is to maintain ownership of any existing sewers or water mains satisfactory easements
must be granted by the Petitioner.

The entire work is to be performed in accordance with DWSD specifications and standards, all of the
fees are to be deposited with DWSD in advance, to cover the necessary costs of permits and
inspection.

Contact the DWSD Permits Section directly to discuss this petition. If you have any questions, please
feel free to call me at (313) 267-8309 or Mohammed Fa Siddique at (313) 964-9245.
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